
RACP Paediatrics International Grant – Asia Pacific Region 
  
The Paediatrics & Child Health Division (PCHD) of The Royal Australasian College of Physicians (RACP) is 
pleased to advise of a grant to support paediatric specialists from the Asia-Pacific region to enhance their 
knowledge in Australia or New Zealand. It is envisaged that a key effect of the grant will be a direct impact 
on health outcomes in the country of the proposed recipient. 
  
The Paediatrics International Grant – Asia Pacific Region provides up to AUD$10,000 to further 
specialists’ knowledge in paediatric medical education or research – for example to learn specific skills at 
one or multiple centres, or to attend workshops or training courses. The grant is provided to cover fares, 
accommodation, and project or study costs.  
  
It is important to note that to be eligible the specialist must: 

·          Have support (including financial support) from their home institution or medical 

network. 

·          Be sponsored by a Paediatrician of the PCHD (a Fellow of the RACP) who has a proven 

relationship, including philanthropic or pro bono, with that institution or medical network. 

  

Applications close 30 June 2017. For further information including terms and conditions and the 
application form please visit the website:www.racp.edu.au/about/racp-foundation-awards/international-
awards 
  
The RACP Foundation manages this award and enquiries are to be directed to Foundation@racp.edu.au.  
  
Please note that The RACP also provides an International Grant – Asia Pacific Region (Developing 
Countries). The terms and conditions are similar to the above grant – see the information on the website 
per the link above. 
  
Prof Paul Colditz 
Chair, PCHD Research Committee 
President-Elect, PCHD 
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